
 
 

 

Weekly Word 
11.6.2021 

 

To all Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you had a good half term and managed to enjoy some of the sunshine we have been having 
lately.  The forecast for the weekend looks great too, just in time for the Euros! 
 
This week, unless you haven’t heard it from your child(ren), was a chance for each class to recognise 
and celebrate World Empathy Day (see photos above).  One of the most popular activities was make 
your own ‘Empathy Monster’; we certainly have some very talented artists in our midst! 
 
In other news, we are pleased to announce that school trips, following the green light from the 
Government a few weeks back, are all set to go ahead over the coming weeks.  The children and 
staff are really excited and we are currently making sure that everything is Covid secure; including 
what happens during the day when they are at their destination.   
 
If you have volunteered to help with any of the trips then thank you – without your support these 
trips could not go ahead.  And in case you missed it, guidance for any volunteers has been sent out 
from the school office.  This includes use of PPE on the coach and the return of a negative Lateral 
Flow Test prior to leaving from adult volunteers.  Whilst we can’t offer any cast-iron guarantees 
about the trip from a Covid-19 perspective, I must thank the teaching staff and the office staff for 
trying to cover as many different eventualities as possible.  Well done to you all. 
 
And finally, if the reported delay to 21st June goes ahead then it seems likely that we will have to 
cancel parents/carers attending Sports Days.  At the moment it’s one of those, we’ll just have to 
wait and see what happens and where we stand nearer the time so I will keep you posted.  One 
thing I can confirm though is that reports will be sent electronically (by email) again this year.  We 
sent out a survey asking if anyone would like a hard copy and we will send them out to those that 
responded.  There will also be a SurveyMonkey questionnaire for you to complete if you get a 
chance.  Thank you.   

Have a lovely weekend and see you on Monday, 

Mr I. Johnson 


